Call for Research Projects

EAUN Nursing
Research Competition

€ 2,500 grant to be awarded at the 21st International

| EAUN Meeting in Amsterdam, 21-23 March 2020




Nursing research may bring the most amazing results

With the EAUN’s commitment to support innovative work, we invite you to submit a research
project proposal for the EAUN Nursing Research Competition.

During the 21st International EAUN Meeting in Amsterdam, 21-23 March 2020, all projects of the
nominees will be discussed in a scientific session, enabling all participants to learn through
feedback and discussions. A winner, chosen from the final nominees selected by a jury, will
receive € 2,500 to (partly) fund the research project.

Eligible participants have to comply with the following:
Only EAUN members can submit a research project
The project has not started at the time of submission
The research and the presentation have to be done by a nurse
The topic selected must be of relevance to urologic nursing
The results of the prize-winning research project will be published in European Urology
Today and on the EAUN website and the winner is invited to present the results at a future
International EAUN Meeting.

Consider the following guidelines before you start writing your research protocol:
* Is your research question clear and why does it matter?

* How will you address this question? (i.e. what methods will you use?)

* How important is this activity to urologic nursing?

* Are your research methods appropriate?

All criteria, forms and further details can be found at the Amsterdam congress website
(from 1 June 2019): www.eaun20.org

How to apply

* Fill out the submission form (download the form from the Amsterdam website)

* Send the research project plan and the submission form to the EAUN by email at
eaun@uroweb.org

Submission deadline: 1 December 2019

We hope that you will not miss this opportunity. Remember, nursing research small or large can
still change the urological world!
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